Hello!
It is time to collect data on Special Education teachers that is required for the annual Fall MSC.  Beginning this year I am providing instructions for you to gather data and enter directly into PowerSchool rather than Karen Gilbert visiting each school to collect it.
The deadline for this data entry is October 30th.  Please use the attached instructions to get started.  Also, feel free to ask questions as this is always a coordinated effort between myself, administrators, teachers, and those responsible for entering data into PowerSchool.
Thank you,
Jennifer
Jennifer Rhea, SIS Specialist
Washington County Schools
http://wcs.k12.va.us
jrhea@wcs.k12.va.us
(276)739-3060
(276)628-1893 Fax
"To give anything less than your best is to sacrifice the gift."
[bookmark: _GoBack]
